From: Denise Broom <dbroom555@btinternet.com>

**Sent:** 14 September 2025 17:40

**To:** DAC <dac@bathwells.anglican.org>

**Cc:** Mark Lidster < Mark.Lidster@bathwells.anglican.org>; bob.croft@swheritage.org.uk; Archdeacon Taunton < ADTaunton@bathwells.anglican.org>; Annie Evans architects

<architecture@annie-evans.co.uk>

Subject: Re: Huish Champflower: St Peter - installation of water

Dear Joanne,

Whilst carrying out our QI, Annie Evans has found a grid for the disposal of water from the ground gullies. She is reasonably confident this grid will lead to a pipe and soak away.

This has been found in the same place, where it is intended to put the new soak away for the disposal of waste water from our proposed sink.

It's possible this could mean a new soak away may not be necessary, as the existing one could be used, resulting in less ground disturbance.

We thought it may be helpful to let you know.

With best wishes

Denise